
Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

 

January 
Tuesday 23rd:  Yoga for the whole school  

   Year R Gruffalo Scavenger Hunt 

February 
Thursday 1st:  Year 4 Class Assembly 9:00am 

Thursday 8th:  Year 1 Class Assembly 9:00am 

March 

6th & 7th:  Parent Consultations evenings 

Friday 15th:  Year R vision and hearing testing 

Thursday 21st:  Year 6 trip to Dover Castle 

 

Welcome back to school! We hope you have had a very 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  

Thank you very much for helping 

with this appeal.  

£224.49 

was collected at St Martin’s 

Walmer Class with 

99.4%! 



Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

Dinners are now 

available to book via the 

School Gateway App 

 

We hope you have seen the full letter sent out earlier this week re-

garding road safety. If not, we urge you to read it. Below are some 

of the main expectations we would like to reiterate:  

• Do not park on or stop on the zig zag lines outside of the school  
between the hours of 08:30-09:30 and 14:30-16:00. This is prohibit-
ed and could endanger our pupils. You will be asked to move on if 
witnessed doing this. 

• Do not block or partially block neighbouring driveways. 

• Although the speed limit is set at 30mph, I’m sure you would agree 
that this is far too fast to be safe at busy times. We would also urge 
you to consider travelling at 20mph and remind you that travelling 
above the speed limit is both dangerous and against the law. 


